
Dear Cedar Elementary Families, 

 

We hope this newsletter finds you well. As always, we are grateful for your continued 
support and involvement in our school community. We have some important updates and 
announcements to share with you. 

 

1. Call for Volunteers: 

Our Friday hot lunch volunteer is moving, and we are in need of one or more volunteers 
available on Fridays approximately 1030 -1230. We need one person each day so the job 
could be distributed between a few people available once a month so please reach out if 
you can help. Having a food safe certification would be beneficial, and we may be willing to 
fund this certification for the right volunteer. Your support is crucial in keeping our Friday 
hot lunch program running smoothly. 

 

2. Recent Achievements and Upcoming Events: 

Thanks to the support of Cedar families, we have been able to provide funding towards 
various initiatives, including: 

- A new speaker system used at the recent successful dance performance 

- New recorders and ukuleles for the Cedar Elementary Music Program 

- A social studies community field trip for Mrs. Schultz’s class 

- Contributed to science world field trip for Mrs. Stromquest’s class 

- Owl pellets for Mrs. Andrews’ class 

- Grade 5 graduation hoodies 

 

We have two upcoming events to watch for: 

- Movie Night on Tuesday, March 12th. Doors open at 5:00pm, and the show starts at 
5:30pm. Feel free to bring folding chairs, blankets, and pillows. There will be a 
suggestion box for kids to recommend movies. Stay tuned for the most popular 
movie choices on our Facebook group at: 



 https://m.facebook.com/groups/1454094605069038/?ref=share&mibextid=NSMWBT 

 

- Spring Art Show on June 14th and 15th. We are currently reaching out to artists in the 
community to find art mentors for each classroom who will guide students through 
creating art to exhibit along side the art being donated by local artists. Students will 
keep their art while funds will be raised through the donated pieces. More 
information on this event will be coming soon. If you are interested in volunteering 
time or donating art for this event, please reach out to 
cedarelementarypac@gmail.com. 
 

 

Upcoming Open Discussion at PAC Meeting: 

We will be hosting an open discussion at our next PAC meeting on February 22nd at 7:00pm. 
The discussion will focus on the student success plan that is currently in development. 
Anyone who would like to be involved in the discussion is invited to attend. 

 

Lost and Found Reminder: 

Please remember that our lost and found items are posted every Monday on our Facebook 
page. Be sure to check regularly if you have misplaced any belongings.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Cedar Elementary PAC 

mailto:cedarelementarypac@gmail.com

